
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
• Monday 18 December 2017, 5.00pm 
• Council Chambers, 2 Churchill Ave, Bright
The following business will be transacted: 
1. Childsafe Policy
2. Mount Beauty and Myrtleford Transfer 

Station upgrades
3. Resource Recovery Infrastructure Fund
4. Dinner Plain Village Green
5. Documents for sealing

FREE IMMUNISATION CLINICS
• Children: 0–5 years of age, including catch up 

program for older children
• Students: Year 7 Secondary School program
• Adults: Adult Diphtheria/Tetanus (booster)
Bright Alpine View Children’s Centre
• Tuesday 12 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Myrtleford Mountain View Children’s Centre
• Wednesday 13 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Mount Beauty Lakeview Children’s Centre
• Thursday 14 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
No appointment necessary

KERBSIDE COLLECTION UPDATE
Weekly collection of the red general 
waste bins for residential properties will 
end this week, with the new collection 
model to start from Monday, 31 July. This 
means that your red general waste bin 
will permanently move to fortnightly 
collection, along with your yellow 
recycling bin. Your green FOGO bin will 
continue to be collected weekly. 

Kerbside collection calendars are available 
to download from our website. Scan the 
QR code to download yours. If you’d like 
a printed copy, please head to one of our 
Libraries or to the Bright Council Office 
and one of our friendly staff will help you 
out! 

Your patience has been greatly 
appreciated as we completed delivery 
to all areas of the Alpine Shire. We look 
forward to implementing this new service 
and reducing our environmental footprint 
as a community. Because a small act, 
makes a big impact.  

If you have any issues, please reach out 
to our friendly Customer Service team on 
info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au or call us on 
(03) 5755 0555.  

TEMPORARY GREEN WASTE 
DROP OFF – POREPUNKAH
Due to delays in soil testing results at 
various stages of the capping works 
project and persistent wet weather, 
Porepunkah Transfer Station will remain 
closed weekdays until late spring 2023. 

To assist the community through the 
extended closure, a green waste drop-
off site will be open at Porepunkah Pit 
(entrance from Back Porepunkah Road/
Station Street roundabout), from Friday, 
4 August. This drop-off point will be open 
from 12pm – 3pm every Friday until the 
Porepunkah Transfer Station is back up 
and running as normal. 

Normal charges will apply – please refer 
to our website for details: https://www.
alpineshire.vic.gov.au/residents/waste-
and-recycling/transfer-station-and-
resource-recovery-facilities  

Payment will be taken using card only. 
Cash is not accepted at the temporary 
green waste drop off point.  


